
Meeting of The 
RMGC Board of Directors 

August 9,  2021 
 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Tom Snyder                    Pat Iacullo   Jay Kutler 
John Benshoff   Bill Keeley   Rich Fuller 
Burke Ferrari   Daryl Mathews     Mark Weiss 
Brent Atkins   Ed O’Dea   Roddy Lee 
Greg Gould    George Dort  Joe Cellucci 
 
 

Minutes of the July, 2021 meeting were approved (O’Dea/Dort 
Motion) 
 
Note:  This was the first in-person (nonZoom) Board Meeting since 
February, 2020.  
 
Reports of Officers 
 
PRESIDENT  SNYDER 
 

President Snyder discussed upcoming events for the current year.  
Planning for the Holiday has begun.  Snyder has identified a 
possible DJ for the event.  Board members commented on their 
experiences at past events.   
 
Plans for the Annual Meeting were discussed.  Traditionally, the 
Annual Meeting occurs in early November.  Drinks and Hors 
d’Oeuvre are usually on the menu and a revenue raffle is held.   
 
 The new member traditional barbecue is scheduled for August 
30.  Jay Kutler will manage the food. 
 
A Par 3 event is scheduled for late August.  The event will occur at 
late afternoon and will be followed by dinner   Participation is 
open to Men’s Club Members, Women’s 18 Hole Club and the 



Women’s Nine Hole Club.   A discussion of participation by 
members of all three clubs ensued.  It was noted that the fee for 
participation in golf,  dinner and prize money would be $36.00 
would be $36.00.        
 
Member raised the question of making money for the Men’s Club 
at events.  The vast majority of the members present said yes to 
making a profit  (within reason) at events.  Pat Iacullo cautioned 
that the Club should be aware of all cost factors. 

 
 
SECRETARY  BENSHOFF 
  
 No Report 
 
 TREASURER FERRARI  
 
 No Report 
 
PAST PRESIDENT ATKINS 
 

Brent Atkins commented on the importance of our policies aimed 
at  ensuring the each member felt they are valued and encouraged 
to participate in RMGC events.  He posted 2 concepts for review  
and requested feed back. 

 
 
HOME AND AWAY O’DEA/DORT 
 

Ed O’Dea reported that the next Home and Away event would be 
at Blackhawk.  He noted that 5 more away events were scheduled.  
He also commented on the food at a number of the away events, 
notably Moraga. 
 
O’Dea recognized the efforts of Rich Fuller at the Home Events. 

 
 
COMMUNICATIONS WEISS 
 



Mark Weiss encouraged members to submit articles for the 
newspaper. 

 
 
FOOD AND BEVERAGES   KUTLER 
 

Jay Kutler reported that things are going well with food and 
beverages.   

 
MEMBERSHIP KEELEY 
 

Bill Keeley reported that we have 330 members and 12 sponsored 
guests. 

 
  
HANDICAP  MATHEWS 
 

No Report 
 
TWILIGHT   FULLER 
 
 No Report 
 
INVITATIONAL    
 
 No Report 
 
GAC REPRESENTATIVE  IACULLO 
 

Pat Iacullo reported on his efforts with the 1St Tee Program for 
kids.  He plans on meeting with the group  in the near future. 

 
PARLIAMENTARIAN  
 
 No Report 
 
WEBSITE  LEE 
 
 No Report 


